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15 December 2011 
 
 
 
Our Ref:  D11/11467 
 
 
Mr Glenn Snow Acting Director, Infrastructure Projects 
Department of Planning and Infrastructure 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Snow, 
 
The Western NSW Local Health Network is pleased to have the opportunity to provide 
comment on the Environmental Assessment report for the Flyers Creek Wind Farm 
(Application D11/1079). 
 
Please find attached a copy of the Western NSW Local Health Network submission. I hope 
this will be of assistance to you in assessing the application.  
 
Should you have any questions related to this submission please contact Dr Thérèse 
Jones, Director Population Health, for the Western NSW and Far West Local Health 
Districts on (02) 6339 5600 or via email therese.jones@gwahs.health.nsw.gov.au , or Mr 
Kishen Lachireddy , in the NSW Ministry of Health Environmental Health Branch on (02) 
9816 0223 or via email klach@doh.health.nsw.gov.au . 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
Dr Thérèse Jones 
Director, Population Health 
 
 


